
Investing in Your Community



New Electric Transmission Projects 
Dominion Energy is committed to providing safe, reliable, affordable, and increasingly clean electricity. 
We are in the early planning stages of several projects in your area and invite you to save the date for 
two upcoming public meetings. Your involvement and input are important in developing these projects.  

Northern Virginia is a leading innovation and technology hub experiencing a rapidly increasing demand 
for energy. We are working with state, county, and community leaders to develop solutions that meet 
customer energy needs with new electric infrastructure in the northeastern Loudoun/Ashburn area.  
These investments will enhance the local electric grid and improve reliability for all customers.

We anticipate the need for new 500 kV and 230 kV electric transmission line infrastructure, including 
new substations. Details, including the initial transmission line routing options, are being developed.

Over the coming months, we will seek feedback to help develop the best possible route for these 
projects.  Several public meetings will be held this year, both virtually and in person, to provide an 
opportunity for you to learn more, ask questions of our project team and provide input. The first of  
which are occurring this June.  

You will receive further details for both events in the coming weeks.

Electric Transmission
P.O. Box 26666
Richmond, VA 23261

Si desea información del Proyecto traducida al español, llame al 888-291-0190.
Nếu bạn muốn nhận thông tin dự án được dịch sang tiếng Việt vui lòng gọi số điện thoại 888-291-0190.

Use your phone’s 
camera or QR reader 
app to visit the 
project page directly.

Contact Us
Visit our website at DominionEnergy.com/NOVA  
for project updates. Or contact us by sending an email to  
powerline@dominionenergy.com or calling 888-291-0190.

Dominion Energy is planning several projects in your area, and your input is crucial.  
You are invited to attend one or both of the open house events to learn about upcoming projects.

June 22, 12 PM to 1 PM – Virtual  |  June 29, 5 PM to 8 PM – In-person

Log in and location details will be shared soon.


